
Baldwin School Use Committee – 2/17/16 

 

Attendance: Kurt Olafsen, Paul Thomas, Donna Estes, Deb Boulanger, Bruce Crawford & public 

attendance 

 

2/3/16 meeting minutes were approved 

 

Community Needs: 

Library:   they would like to stay where they are located now; however, create a small satellite 

area that is run by the library.   

 

Historical Society – they would like to stay where they are located but create exhibit space to be 

set up near town office for displays.  

 

Food Pantry – Current operation would remain at the East Baldwin Church.  There is a need for 

storage for non-perishable items.     The space NEEDS to be heated, shelves need to be 6 inches 

off the floor and the space needs to be locked.  

 

Recreation – discussed aerobics/yoga classes, gym equipment, cooking/nutrition programs, 

summer rec programs for youth, extension programs during the school year, farmers market for 

local farmers, Agency on Aging coming in for specific trainings 

--It was also discussed that all recreational options could be completed in the meeting 

space/multi-purpose room 

 

New Business – Larry Lord has discussed briefly with Cote & Howe in regards to the commercial needs.  

Paul Howe will be invited to attend a meeting to further explore these options.   

 

Next Steps: 

At the 3/2/16 Meeting, Mike from Orland will be a special guest 

Meeting is scheduled for 3/4/16 with Jeff Fleming to discuss recommendations for the town 

government needs.   

 

 


